
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #130                        Tuesday, March 22, 2022 
 
In order to implement the HS Student Remediation Plan, we will be running the Advisory schedule for the following days: 
3/22 and 3/23. Please refer to Mr. Rilatt’s Week Ahead email or your ”Class of” Schoology page for details. STUDENTS SHOULD 
REPORT TO THEIR 6TH PERIOD CLASS DURING ADVISORY PERIOD TODAY. 

 
***Scholarship Spotlight*** 

Seniors:  Please check Naviance for scholarship opportunities! Students can view local scholarships by clicking on COLLEGES - 
then SCHOLARSHIP SEARCH. Check out Schoology or connect with the Counseling Office if you need help.  Here are some of 
the scholarships recently posted in Naviance: 
Joseph Kurjiaka Scholarship - Application deadline March 25th 
Alexandra Chitwood Memorial Scholarship - Application deadline March 31st 
MTEA Scholarship - Application deadline April 4th 
Heather Kappesser Girls Two Sport Scholarship - Application deadline April 4th. 
Scott Nyland Scholarship - Application deadline April 4th 
Robert B. Graupensperger Scholarship - Application deadline April 4th 
Eric Stoler Nursing Scholarship - Application deadline April 4th 
Douglas Reist Memorial Award - Application deadline April 4th 
Douglas Reist Communications Award - Application deadline April 4th 
ASHRAE Scholarship - Application deadline March 29th  
MT AMbulance Association – Application deadline March 31st 
Qualifications, information and applications for these scholarships can be found in Naviance along with other Scholarship 
opportunities. 
 
Attention Seniors:  The Patriot-News and Penn Live will honor 20 high school seniors by receiving the Best & Brightest 
Award.  Selection is based upon academic achievement, extracurricular activities and service to school, peers and community as 
well as an autobiographical essay and two letters of recommendation.  Additional information and the application are available 
on your Class of 2022 Schoology page.  Applications are due by Friday, March 25th. 
 
Attention seniors interested in speaking at graduation. The 2022 graduation theme has been released. All are welcome to 
audition. The theme, speech prompts, and audition information can be found on the MT Class of 2022 Schoology page as well as 
outside Mrs. Kennedy and Mr. K. Kantz's rooms. Auditions will take place in Mrs. Kennedy's room, 259, on Tuesday, March 29 
and Wednesday, March 30. The link for audition sign-ups can also be found on the Class of 2022 Schoology page. 
 
Do you have dreams of being a doctor? A scientist? A nurse? A researcher? Then PULSE is for you! PULSE is Penn State College of 
Medicine's student-run educational outreach program for high school students passionate about the biomedical sciences. 
PULSE is a semester-long (12-week) academic course taught at the Penn State Milton S. Hershey Medical Center. PULSE aims to 
cultivate interest in medicine, biomedical science, and healthcare systems by introducing passionate learners to medical 
students, biomedical researchers, and practicing clinicians. Freshmen through Juniors are invited to apply! The application is 
open now and will stay open until April 20. MTHS will also host an informational session on Friday, March 25th at 1PM. 
Students interested in learning more should check Schoology to access more details or to sign up for this info session. 
 
Are you interested in computer science or code? Please check out the “Class of” Schoology pages for more information on a 6-
week Virtual Summer Intensive coding program.  The program teaches students web development and leadership skills that they 
can use to further their education and their future careers. All young men of color from Lancaster County who sign up to do the 
program will be paid $15 an hour to do the program! 
 
Are you interested in technology or the arts? Do you want to learn more about careers in this area?  Juniors and Seniors should 
check out a Field Trip opportunity at Rock Lititz in April. Students selected will be able to experience a unique hands-on career 
day at Rock Lititz and explore the live event industry that exists where technology meets art.  Applications are open now and due 
March 18th. Students can check out this link for more information and to access the application.  
 
Missing your water bottle, lunch box, gym bag, or coat? Please check the Lost and Found in the main lobby.  Smaller, more 
valuable items may be found in the main High School office. Please note that unclaimed items will be disposed of at the end of 
every month. 

 
-see other side- 



Attention MTHS students! WEvolve is a new committee of passionate individuals for bettering student and staff mental health 
through unique activities and initiatives. Mental health is a problem that affects us all. Yet, sometimes mental health issues 
aren’t talked about, and people suffering are left with little support. Nowhere is this more relevant and important than in our 
own schools. Those struggling in schools are not alone in what they are going through, for WEvolve together. If you are 
interested in joining the committee and helping your peers, stop by the office for more information to sign up for one of the 
informational meetings this week.  
 
Attention all homerooms participating in Can-Craziness: Remember to bring in your cans/non-perishable goods!  Stay in the 
craziness! 
 
Mini-THON is back for 2022! Join us on Friday, March 25 from 6-11 PM for our 11th Mini-THON main event. Register by using the 
QR code on the posters around school. All participants must raise a minimum of $40, either online or collecting cash/checks. 
More detailed information is posted on your "Class of" Schoology page, as well as outside Mr. Sneeringer & Mr. Aiello's rooms. 
See them with any questions or to turn in donations. 
 
Attention Sophomores: Are you interested in applying to be a Student Impact Representative for the Manheim Township 
Educational Foundation? Please check your 'Class Of' Schoology page for more information. Applications and letters of 
recommendation are due to Mr. Marquis Jones by the end of the day March 23, 2022. 
 
Do you love Roller Coasters, Food and Entertainment?!?! Do you want to be Hershey Park Happy?!?! Great news Hershey Park is 
hiring for summer employment. Transportation may be offered from the high school to the park. For more information, please 
visit your schoology class page. 
 
This is a reminder to all Spring Sports Athletes: Please use the Arena Entrance to the school for all athletic events, practices, 
etc. 
 
Attention all girls interested in playing field hockey next year. There will be an informational meeting on Tuesday, April 5. April 
5th is an early dismissal day. The meeting will take place at 12:40 pm in Convo Hall. Contact Coach Shellenberger for more 
information or if you cannot attend. 
 
 

FRIDAY’S   SPORTS (3/18/22) 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vbtennis Dallastown H Tennis Courts 4:00   
Vsoft Northeastern A Northeastern HS Softball Fld 4:15  2:15 
Jvsoft Northeastern A Northeastern HS JV Field 4:15  2:15 
Vbase Octorara A Octorara Area HS Field 1 4:15  2:15 
Jvbase Octorara A Octorara Area HS Field 4 4:15  2:15 

 
 
 

SATURDAY’S   SPORTS (3/19/22) 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vbtennis Cocalico H Tennis Courts 4:00   
Vblax Downingtown East A Downingtown East HS 10:00  8:00 

 
 
 

MONDAY’S   SPORTS (3/21/22) 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vbtennis Exeter A Exeter Township Junior HS 4:00 2:00 2:15 
Vglax Archbishop Carroll A Episcopal Academy 4:15 1:15 1:30 
Vglax Episcopal Academy A Episcopal Academy 5:00   

 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 


